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Judy's Back!

1 February 2019

Dear Residents,
| am pleased to announce changes in the organization of your ResCom.

But before doing so, this a good opportunity to thank Pauline Mackie, Sue Stirton
and Marilyn Maclachlan for stepping in at short notice when both Judy and Bev
had to take leave from the committee towards the end of last year. I'm sure you'll
agree that they did a wonderful job for us over the busy Xmas season and on your
behalf, | extend to them our very sincere thanks.

Following Bev’s resignation from the Catering Portfolio, we have decided to again
combine the Activities and Catering Portfolios into a single Hospitality Portfolio.

Judy Stuart re-joins us on ResCom on 1 February 2019 and | am very pleased to
announce that she has agreed to take on this challenging portfolio. As you know,
Judy is very much a team player and she’s already started assembling her team
of helpers to get the ball rolling once more.

I’'m sure you join me in welcoming Judy back and wishing her team every success
with this daunting task.

Hennie du Preez
ResCom Chairman



